Town of Salisbury
Department of Public Works
39 Lafayette Road
Salisbury, MA 01952
978-462-7611

October 9, 2019

Mr. Sean Cronin

Senior Deputy Commissioner of Local Services
MA Department of Revenue

PO Box 9569

Boston, MA 02114

Dear Mr. Cronin,

The Town of Salisbury, in conjunction with the MVPC, has been working diligently to map all of its
infrastructure and assets into the GIS system, using the standardized Local Government Model. The
MVPC recently assisted the Salisbury DPW by using high accuracy global positioning technology to locate
all of the Town’s outfalls, catch basins, and manholes that comprise the drainage system. This project
was extremely impactful to the DPW as it brought the Town one step closer to achieving compliance
with the MS4/NPDES permit requirements. The collection of data allowed the DPW to develop best
management practices for data collection, catch basin cleaning, and IDDE program implementation. This
living document will continue to be updated to include all receiving waters, open channel conveyances,
interconnections with other MS4s, impaired water bodies, and initial catchment delineations. The Town
of Salisbury appreciates the assistance from the MVPC while we work to further improve and update
this important mapping platform.

Sincerely,

Lisa E. DeMeo, P.E.

Cc: Karen Conard, MVPC
File
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